
VII R.EroRI'S AND PETITIONS 

a) Request for permission to erect awning at 804 E. Broadway, by David Bear, III 

Mr. Snyder stated that the Council now has the discretion to grant a permit only 

for a free-standing concrete canopy. The amendment would allow the Council to grant permits for 

other type canopies or awnings, etc. in the area of the downtown. 

Mayor Wilson stated that Mr. Bear has proceeded with a lease based on the asurnption 

that there would be a particular type of marquee erected. 

Mr. David Bear, III, 804 E. Broadway, stated that he wants to build a stained 

glass, half tifyany shade aqning at this location. He stated his building is to be completed 

August 1, but he needs to know if he should proceed with the construction of this awning and while 

he realizes the Council cannot make the final decision at this meeting, he would be able to get 

an tdea of what he should do. 

Mayor Wilson stated that the two concerns he knows of with the awning is that it 

be strucurally sound and the other is that it not interfer with fire fighting abilities. He asked 

Mr. Beck if he had any corrments on this item. 

Mr. Beck stated they are interested in the liability aspect of this type awning. 

He stated the ordinance was written so there would be some uniformity in the construction of this 

type thing. 

Mr. Bear stated he would agree to whatever liability insurance the Council would 

agree ot. 

No one on the Council objected to Mr. Bear proceeding with his awning. 

b) Wehmeyer Drive petition 

Mayor Wilson stated the staff is requesting the staff to approve the report which 

instructs the staff to proceed with the drawings for the construction. Mayor Wilson made a motion 

to approve the report and direct the staff to proceed with detailed construction plans and drawings. 

Mr. Goodrich seconded the motion and the motion was approved unanimously with voice vote. 

VII I APPOINTMENTS TO 00.A:RDS AND CD:MMISSIONS 

a) Appointment to Board of Equalization 

On motion of Mayor Wilson, seconded by Mr. Smith, the Finance Director was 

appointed to this Board, by unanimous voice vote. 

IX CDMMENTS OF CDUNCIL, STAFF AND PUBLIC 

Mr. Vaughan stated that over a year ago the Council was suppose to get a traffic 

light at 5th & Providence and there have been delays with the Highway Department. He would like 

to have a report from Mr. Beck explaining the status of this light and what efforts the City has 

gone to in order to get this light so we can share this information with the public and see what 

the holdups are. 

Mr. Beck stated that he will submit this report to the Council. 

Paul Albert, no address given, gave corrments concerning the appointment of acting 

city manager, West Broadway widening, and the citizens survey. 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 11:45 p.m. 

GrmfWOOD:CI'IT CLERK I 

skamin
Highlight


